
 

 
 
 
 
 

OHIO TURNPIKE AND  
INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

ISSUED: NOVEMBER 8, 2024 
 

To 
 

LOI NO. 25-2024 
 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST (LOIs) FOR PROFESSIONAL  
ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR  

PROJECT NO. 71-24-14 
 

ISSUED: OCTOBER 21, 2024 
 

LETTERS OF INTEREST DUE DATE: 5:00 P.M. (Eastern) NOVEMBER 12, 2024 
 

ATTENTION OF RESPONDENTS IS DIRECTED TO: 
 
 
 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 5:00 PM ON NOVEMBER 4, 2024: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Issued by the Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission through Aimee W. Lane, Esq., Director of 
Contracts Administration 
 
 

 
____________________________             NOVEMBER 8, 2024 
Aimee W. Lane, Esq.,    Date     
Director of Contracts Administration   
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ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 5:00 P.M. ON NOVEMBER 4, 2024: 
 
 
Q#1 If the beam low chord remains the same with the deck replacement, will OTIC still want a 

hydraulic analysis for the MP 97.9 bridge? 
 
A#1 The selected consultant shall investigate and recommend if a hydraulic analysis is warranted. 
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